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October 11, 2019

Cindy Schneible

Executive Director

McKinney Community Development Corporation
5900 S. Lake Forest Drive, Ste. 110

McKinney, TX 75070

Dear Cindy,

I am writing to request a 60 day extension on the project grant #10-18 for signage and fencing at
Chestnut Square. As I've reported, we have encountered numerous delays, putting the project behind
schedule. I'm attaching a timeline so you can see where the major delays have impacted the progress,
but a few items of note:

* Sept 2018 ~ it took 4 months to get a land survey; the one we had on file was not up to date
e Jan 2019 - Property encroachment discovery, and abandonment process

e May 2019 —- 3 month process to get signage permits because of engineering delays at city

e  Summer 2019 —ssigns fabricated and installed

Currently, we are in the fence component of the project. We expect to be complete by November 15.
We owe $16,487.84 on the signs, and after that, $28,505 remains on the award.

Thank you for your support of this project, and please do not hesitate to ask for clarification or more
information.

Sincerely,

Jaymie Pedigo,
Executive Director
The Heritage Guild of Collin County

Bringing Cotlin Couniy #History Alive!

P.O. Box 583 McKinney, TX 75069
972-562-8790
www.chestnutsquare.org



